PUBLIC NOTICE

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
Port Freeport (“Port”) invites proposals from banks, credit unions and savings associations that maintain a place of business and offer services within the state of Texas to act as a Depository for Port funds.  Proposals should be sent to Mary Campus, Controller, and must be received, not postmarked no later than 11:00 a.m. on February 19, 2020 at the Port’s administration building located at 1100 Cherry Street, Freeport, Texas.  
All submittals become the property of the Port.  Port Freeport reserves the right to reject any or all proposals or any portion thereof and to accept the proposal most advantageous to the Port.  Proposals will be evaluated on a number of criteria, including cost of services, type of third-party institution holding collateral, financial strength of the institution, experience in providing depository services to similar accounts, rates offered on accounts, electronic bank services offered, and any additional services offered.

Proposals will be considered by the Port Commission of Port Freeport at its regular meeting beginning at 1:00 p.m. on March 26, 2020.  The meeting will be held at the Port’s administration building located at 1100 Cherry Street, Freeport, Texas.

Proposals must be sealed and should be clearly marked on the envelope “PORT DEPOSITORY PROPOSAL – 11:00 a.m. 2/19/2020.”  Proposals must include the bid form contained in the bid packet provided by the Port.

You may contact Mary Campus, Controller, at 979-233-2667 ext 4320, or at the above address for proposal requirements and any additional information or questions.

